PATH INFORMATION/DISCLAIMER

	Welcome to the PATH (Post Abortion Treatment and Healing) program.  Your facilitator has been trained to lead you through the Bible Study.  Your facilitator(s) may or may not have a degree in counseling or be licensed by the state.  Therefore, the Bible study and PATH program is not intended as a substitute for professional counseling.  Referrals will be made for professional counseling upon request or when deemed appropriate by the leader(s) of the Bible study support group.

	All information given is confidential and is only for the use of the PATH program.  There are certain circumstances in which we would be compelled to break confidentiality: if we believe you are at a high risk for suicide, if you are under 18 and are a victim of sexual/physical abuse, if we believe you intend to harm another person, or if we believe you are in need of hospitalization for a psychiatric disorder.

	We are honored that you trust PATH in guiding you towards wholeness and healing, and respect your courage in beginning your journey through PATH.  The suggested donation for the Bible Study is $50.00 to $100.00 for ten to twelve weeks.

We ask you to consider prayerfully a contribution to offset our costs – some can donate more, some less, some nothing.  Simply consider your circumstances and let your PATH leader know what you can do.

	I have read and understand the above.  I also promise to keep completely confidential anything and everything that is said during the PATH program.
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